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Comments: I believe that the forest service should support the Gallatin Forest Partnership Agreement. As a hiker,

climber, and new mountain biker I love being outside and having access to wild places. I especially don't want

mountain biking access in the Bridgers, Gallatins, and Madisons taken away. I have just started biking the West

Bridger trails and am absolutely in love. I am looking forward to progressing in the sport and biking in new areas,

like Lionhead. I am an active volunteer in the community doing trail work with SWMMBA and am learning more

about the mountain bike community and how important these trails in proposed wilderness areas are. If

alternatives D and C are selected, this would cause a higher concentration of bikers on close to town trails like

Triple Tree and Leverich and would over saturate Copper City, as well as the Bangtail Divide and East side of the

Bridgers, ruining the experience for all bikers. Please support the Gallatin Forest Partnership Agreement and

keep mountain biking access open and managing the Lionhead area as BCA like in alternative E. 


